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30 September 2022 
 
To:  Mary Catherine Hannah, County Administrator 
 
Re: Boiler Repair Funds Request 
 
In July 2022 County Maintenance authorized repairs to the boilers in the MDOT building on 
Airport Road.  The repairs were extensive resulting in two invoices: 
 
20172 in the amount of $8,012.59 
20173 in the amount of $1,112.50 
 
I am requesting line number 295-595-932.001be increased by $9,125.09 to cover these repairs. 
The requested funds will be claimed on the 4th QTR CARES Act reimbursement submission. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
Steven P. Smigelski  
Airport Manager 
Alpena County Regional Airport 
 


